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When two or more providers are in the family childcare setting there is enough supervision for children related to those
adults and those unrelated to be cared for properly without compromising safety. In this setting it makes it possible for
adults to work and assure that there is getting one on one as needed. In this situation perhaps the children related to
the employee can not exceed 2.

3290.113

The cameras maybe helpful when the family provider is the only person in the family daycare setting. When there are
two or more adults the cameras are not necessary.

3270.116, 3280.116 and 3290.116

The 30 day window will no be enough time for parents to obtain some documents. In some situations the primary
insurance carrier will only pay for check-ups once per year, in this instance, parents transferring from one program to
another who just started a new job will not have time to takeoff to get new forms. Keep the 60 day window to assure all
parents have enough time to get the required documents.

Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Graeff, Melissa qz- 01

From: Latonta Godboldt <smallwondersfamilydaycare@gmail.com>
Sent Tuesday, November 13, 2018 4:07 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject: Regulations 3270, 3280, 3290

I have listed my comments regarding the regulation changes:

3290.51
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